
 
 

Report of the AUS VP Finance – November, 15th 2018 

 

- Department Budgets 

o Only waiting on a couple budgets! Almost all approved by FMC, will be 

approved at the next council 

- Accountability Report 

o Office Hours are 10am to 1pm Tuesdays and Thursdays 

- FMC 

o Meeting yesterday, number of applications has slowed, please apply! 

- AUIF 

o Trying to get in contact with dean to set up meeting 

o Hopefully, in early-mid January 

o More information to come 

- General 

o Monthly payroll taxes 

o Regular bank runs 

o Meeting with various departments and other people involved in AUS about 

budgets and applications 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Mia Trana 

Vice-President Finance 
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